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Details of Proposed Works  

• Access to mechanically propelled vehicles will be restricted on Abbey Street (Part of) in the interest of safety and 

convenience of road users.  

• Buff coloured surfacing will be provided under the archway to distinguish pedestrian area. 

• Surface level lighting will be provided under archway. 

• Signage:  

 
 At the Abbey Street side the existing ‘No Straight Ahead’ signs will remain and will be supplemented with 

‘Except for Access’ signs. 
 At the Kenyon St side, ‘No Straight Ahead’ signs will be provided.  

• Bollards: Steel bollards will be installed at each end of the archway to ensure pedestrian safety. These will be 

removable type to allow access if required. 
• The ‘No entry’ location at Abbey Street line markings will remain in situ but access will be allowed to the businesses 

and other private entrances on the laneway. 

 


